
International 
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General Membership Meeting 
Phi Delta Kappa @ SBU 

Sponsor: School of Professional Development 
 

Monday, May 7, 2012 
6 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 

Wang Center, Room 201  
Stony Brook University 

 
“An Overview:  

Dignity for All Students Act”  
What does it mean for Administrators, Teachers, and Parents? 

Presented by Dr. Karen Siris 
 

Open to All! 
 

Please join us for this informative presentation. 
Free to Members                                       Non-Members $10 

(Membership applications will be accepted at sign-in table) 
 

 
 

Please RSVP to:   marlene.brennan@stonybrook.edu 
                                        Or:  pdk@stonybrook.edu 


